
From Still Point to you: May this 
2022 

season of HOLY DAYS be filled with 
love,  peace 

and forgiveness for all. May our 
LIGHT shine!  

 Anne, and Nicole 
 
 

Remembering our sister, Rowena 
5/9/48 –6/17/19 

 As the old year ends and the 

New Year begins may Love 

sustain us.. - 

Our deepest thanks to all those near and 

far who have helped us to provide this 

sacred space for spiritual seekers. 

“Passing the torch” has been a very 

tough decision  after over 18 years. We 

are confident that once the transition is 

complete, Still Point will be in dedicated 

hands, under a new name. 


